
From: Planning 1 [mailto:planning1@live.co.uk]  

Sent: 18 February 2013 14:55 
To: planningpolicy 

Subject: Allocations and Development Management DPD Final Mods 

 
Dear Louise, 

 

I wish to make the following comment in respect of the final modifications document. 
 

FPM99  
Policy So/Ho/2 

 
The final line of the proposed amendment should include the following to read..... 'appropriate 

mitigating measures, if required, should be addressed' 
 
The traffic assessment already carried out indicates that there is no junction capacity issue either at 

Westgate/Halloughton Road or Halloughton Road/Nottingham Road. Whilst this will be tested by a 
formal planning application the policy should be open in respect of any off site highway requirements. 

 

Michael Evans MRTPI 
Jigsaw Planning and Development Limited   
37 Easthorpe 
Southwell 
Nottinghamshire 
NG25 0HY 

 

07809119336 
planning1@live.co.uk 

 

mailto:planning1@live.co.uk
mailto:planning1@live.co.uk

